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Great Lakes Marsh Monitoring Program 
Volunteer Orientation & Training Session 

Bird Studies Canada and Lambton Shores Phragmites Community Group, with support 
from Environment and Climate Change Canada, are working to expand the Great 
Lakes Marsh Monitoring Program in the Lambton Shores area. 

  
We are seeking volunteers to be trained to monitor frogs and/or birds and who are 
willing to spend about 10 hours per year monitoring our local wetlands. Prior 
experience is not necessary. You can be part of the hundreds of volunteer Citizen 
Scientists throughout the Great Lakes basin of Ontario and the United States. 

 
� Learn the techniques used in the nationally recognized Great Lakes Marsh 

Monitoring Program from the folks who coordinate it. 
 

� Help advance the study and protection of marshes in OUR watershed. 
 
� Contribute to understanding the effectiveness of invasive plant control for 

conserving local populations of threatened marsh birds and other wildlife. 
 

10 am to 3 pm on March 4, 2017 at the  
Port Franks Community Centre 

9997 Port Franks Rd, Port Franks, ON N0M 2L0 
 

Space is limited, so please register as soon as possible by 
February 27, 2017 

Contact Michelle Hay at michelle.hay16@gmail.com or 519-709-3328 

 
Light Snacks and beverages provided but please bring your own lunch. 

 
To learn more about the Great Lakes Marsh Monitoring Program visit 

www.birdscanada.org/volunteer/glmmp or contact Kathy Jones, Ontario Programs Volunteer Coordinator  
(1-888-448-2473 ext. 124, volunteer@birdscanada.org). 


